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Mrs. C Wood
Chair of Governors
All Hallows RC school

10 June 2024

Dear Parents,

As I am sure you are aware, Mrs. Cavanagh has decided it is the right time for her to take early retirement (effective from September 2024). The governors wish to send Mrs. Cavanagh our very best wishes for whatever she decides to do in the future and our sincere thanks for all she has achieved during her time at All Hallows, which has been considerable.

We are very pleased to be able to warmly welcome our new Headteacher Mrs. E Walker who joins the All Hallows family at the start of the new school year in September 2024. The governors feel Mrs. Walker will continue to build on all the good things All Hallows have achieved during Mrs. Cavanagh’s tenure.  I am sure with your continued support we can look forward to an exciting future.

Regards

Mrs. C Wood
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